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AAMC Surgery Center Annapolis & Pasadena have a Financial Assistance Program created to provide surgical services free or at a reduced cost to uninsured, underinsured, and persons who meet eligibility criteria.

Eligibility Criteria:
1. Persons with family income below 100% of the current poverty guideline, who have no health insurance coverage and are not eligible for public program providing coverage for medical expenses shall be eligible for services free of charge.

2. Persons above 100% of the current poverty guideline, but below 200% of the federal poverty guideline shall be eligible for services at a discounted charge, based on a sliding scale for family income.

3. Proof of income and verification of the number of dependents is based upon the previous year’s tax return must be provided.  If this is not available, the last two months paycheck stubs will be accepted.  Dependents must meet IRS definition of dependents to qualify as household members.

4. If the request for assistance is declined and is based on income, AAMC Surgery Center’s Medical Executive Committee (MEC) shall review the application and consider eligibility on a case-by-case basis.

To learn more about our financial assistance program
 or obtain a copy of our policy, ask your provider or one of our surgical coordinators. 
 Additional information is available by calling 410-849-6140 OR https://www.luminishealth.org/en/financial-assistance
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